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I	don't	think	that	it	is	fair	for	AGL	to	pay	me	approx.	11c/kWh	for	the	power	my	
solar	panels	generate	so	that	they	can	charge	me	(later	in	the	day)	and	my	
neighbours	twice	to	four	or	five	times	that	to	use	those	kWh.		I	think	it	is	
exceedingly	UNFAIR	to	charge	me	nearly	one	dollar	per	day	for	the	privilege	of	
doing	it.		Any	fairer	retailer/government	would	get	my	vote.
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